
Grand Coulee Underground Town Feeders Replacement 
 

 
The purpose of this project is to provide more reliable, consistent power to the Town of Grand Coulee 
Dam and minimize power outages before ownership transfer. Reclamation, BPA, and the Town 
established a Memorandum of Agreement in 2016 which will transfer ownership, operation, and 
maintenance of the new lines to the Town of Coulee Dam.  BPA and Reclamation have provided 
technical assistance and are responsible for replacing feeders 1, 3, & 4 prior to transfer.  


